Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Corradino Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, May 6, 2025, 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: The Construction Open House will be held virtually and in person.
The Virtual Public Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 6, 2025, 5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. Please use the following link to register: https://tinyurl.com/A1ADrainage. You may also call +1(786)530-8279, access code: 20179. A brief presentation followed by questions and comments from the public will be held from 5:00 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. and again from 5:30 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. Questions and comments may be submitted via the online chat or with the raise hand feature for the project team to address directly.
The In-Person Open House is scheduled for Tuesday, May 6, 2025, 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. at the Hollywood Beach Culture and Community Center located at 1301 South Ocean Drive, Hollywood, FL 33019, and will have an informal open house format. FDOT staff and consultant staff members will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 448574-1-52-01, 448576-1-52-01, and 448577-1-52-01
Project Description: State Road (SR) A1A/South Ocean Boulevard Drainage Improvements Project in the City of Hollywood
FDOT is constructing this project in partnership with Broward County (Resolution No. 23-2271) and the City of Hollywood (Resolution No. R-2024-095). This project aims to enhance the safety, resiliency, and longevity of the infrastructure for our communities. The project improvements consist of installing four stormwater pump stations and drainage structures near the intersections of SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard and Azalea Terrace, Van Buren Street, Sherman Street, and Franklin Street to enhance long-term infrastructure resilience; installing a seawall along SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard from Sherman Street to SR 822/Sheridan Street and from Palm Street to Walnut Street to enhance long-term infrastructure resilience; and reconstructing sidewalks and the roadway affected by pump station and seawall installation.
Construction will begin in June 2025 and is estimated to be completed in Summer 2028. The estimated cost is $34.3 million.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jesus Sarmiento, P.E.— FDOT Project Manager at jesus.sarmiento@dot.state.fl.us or (954)218-1465
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Jackie De Freitas, Community Outreach Specialist, at (561)426-9721 or by email at jdefreitas@corradino.com.
